
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING OF THE  
MACON COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 
January 19, 2024 

 
Please take note that there will be a Special Meeting of the Macon County Board of 
Commissioners and the Macon County Board of Education on Tuesday, January 23, 
2024, at 11:30 a.m. in the boardroom of the Macon County Schools Administrative 
Offices, located at 1202 Old Murphy Road, Franklin, NC  28734.   
 
The purpose of such Special Meeting is to allow board members to meet with 
representatives from the North Carolina Department of Public Instruction. 

 
This the 19th day of January, 2024 at 1:00 p.m. 
 
 
                  Gary Shields, Chairman 
                  Macon County Board of Commissioners 


